
Looking for a replacement for Jamboard? FigJam might be just the thing.

Join us for CASL's first TechIT event of the 2024-25 school year!

Our TechIT group (formerly CECA) is a tech community for ALL educators.

Please forward to any educators who might be interested!

This event is FREE for CASL members. If you are not a CASL member, $20 will pay for this
event AND access to the recording AND you will receive a one year CASL membership - a
$40 value! CASL members have access to recordings of all the Professional Development
webinars and information about upcoming events.

(New CASL members only. Renewals after the 1st year will be at the regular $40
membership price.)

We welcome educators of all kinds!

More information and online registration: Introduction to FigJam

Best regards,
CT Association of School Librarians

https://casl.wildapricot.org/EmailTracker/LinkTracker.ashx?linkAndRecipientCode=cV%2bfttxhni2TBQw43XR5rNu7XctiJelGCOQ5fy8TsbiGyzxgUDDNo9y64CXuRXvgWkM0oCp2USeJ5VuAIx3yAYeoj4X6k%2fnUkOtLe1ZiVVg%3d

